Andrea Bernkrant

I will be brief. There is no project worth wasting precious water sources in AZ and permanently
damaging the natural landsape. None. We already have communities in the valley that have literally
run out of water. To allow this project, especially to benefit foreign mining companies who have no
vested interest in the welfare of the people or environment of AZ is unconscionable. We cannot
continue to ignore the long-term ruination of our land for short-term profits. Do not allow the
January Mine Hermosa project to be implemented.



